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David Lick Re-elected President of the Ingham County Bar Foundation

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

November 23, 2015
.

LANSING, Mich. – David M. Lick, a shareholder at Foster Swift Collins & Smith P.C., has been elected as

president of the Ingham County Bar Foundation. He previously served as president from 2009-2010 as well.

Lick also served as president of the Ingham County Bar Association in 2010. The Ingham County Bar

Association founded the Ingham County Bar Foundation as a non-profit organization to offer lawyers a chance

to make charitable contributions to the community.

Lick is nationally known for his knowledge in Public-Private Partnerships, he has developed financing for a

multitude of infrastructure needs such as, roads, bridges and wastewater systems. Additionally, he practices in

Non-profit Corporate Law and Construction Law. Lick is highly envolved in the community and serves on the

boards of several other charitable organizations.

Foster Swift Collins & Smith PC is a full service law firm founded in 1902. The firm employs nearly 100

attorneys and more than 100 support staff in six locations; Lansing, Detroit, Farmington Hills, Grand Rapids,

Holland and Marquette. For more information about the firm, its attorneys and to access recent publications,

visit www.fosterswift.com.


